
Dear pastors and Friends, Feb 2, 2016

We are excited about getting back to where God has called us to! We had a great trip back 
to the States and now with the birth of 
Emily, and McKenzie’s surgery behind us, 
we set our feet back in the field where we 
are called to labor.  


     I want to say thank you to all the 
churches that have helped and 
encouraged us while we were back, calling 
us and scheduling us to come back and 
preach, it was truly a blessing. I want to 
say thank you to two churches ,Calvary 
Fundamental and Cornerstone Baptist Church, for going above and beyond. You made 
Christmas for my family amazing! I could never thank you enough for all that you have 
done, also I will enjoy every 
last cup of coffee that you 
sent me! 


     Our last few months 
were, at times, busy. We 
were able to travel to a few 
supporting churches and 
have been promised 
support by two new churches and a businessman in our home church. We thank the Lord 
for this added help to the ministry here. We were able to spend our last week in the U.S. 
with our home church in their Annual Winter Revival. We are  so thankful for the 
encouragement we received during this time. 


     Looking ahead we have a lot of things planned for this year. We will be starting bible 
studies again with as many people as we can. We also have a group coming in July to help 
us with a VBS, and we are planning to hold a evangelistic meeting following the VBS.  


     Please continue to pray for us as we transition back to Bequia. It never fails we always 
face difficulties along the way, But God’s grace is always sufficient. 


In Christ David Ballinger family, missionaries to the West Indies 
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